

Development Office

484-526-3067 Toll Free: 866-468-6251 developmentoffice@sluhn.org

December 2, 2022

Mr. Dan Reiter Lehigh Valley PA Region Shelby American Automobile Club Post Office Box 1295 Easton, PA 18044-1295

Dear Mr. Reiter,

Thank you for your contribution to St. Luke's University Health Network. I am deeply honored that you chose St. Luke's to benefit from your kindness.

We rely on donor support as a not-for-profit organization, and your gift impacts countless lives in the greater community we serve. As we celebrate our 150th anniversary, your gift reinforces and advances our mission to care for the sick and injured regardless of their ability to pay, to improve the health of our community, and to educate our health care professionals.

Simply put, gifts like yours from donors like you help St. Luke's provide high quality care to our patients and world-class training to tomorrow's caregivers. On behalf of St. Luke's and all those who your generosity will impact, thank you again for your commitment.

Kind regards,

atrick J. Bower

Vice President, Development

Gift Details

Date: 12/1/2022

Mank Jun - Kontakt To Wantaken And Land Wantaken And Land Land And From: Lehigh Valley PA Region Shelby American Automobile Club

Gift Amount: \$1,500.00

Designation: Bethlehem Pediatrics Fund

P.S. - Please retain this receipt as documentation and confirmation for tax purposes that St. Luke's University Health Network has provided no goods or services in consideration of this gift.